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Letter of recommendation.                                                                                                                      

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I first met Jaiden Dublin at QLD Raceway with his father Cam in July 2022,  

Jaiden expressed interest in work experience, we initially placed him in a team member role for 

Round 5 of the 2022 Hi-tech Drift Series at SMSP. Jaiden displayed a willingness to learn and was very 

hands on with pit set up, refuelling, tyre preparation, wheel aligning and general checks.  

We also had the opportunity to place him in our primary business Darwin Auto Mobile Care for a 

fortnight where he worked well with other team members on a variety of tasks including servicing 

and repairing clients’ vehicles. 

While Jaiden and Cam were in Darwin, we had him prepare our older Falcon for some local events, 

he was tasked with suspension repairs, replacing fuel lines, pre-event checks and servicing the 

vehicle. As the timing was good, Jaiden was able to compete in a stadium drift style event on the skid 

pan and a few weeks later a motorkhana. 

Our old car has a lot of idiosyncrasies that make it particularly difficult to drive, not a great car to 

start leaning in, he quickly displayed a natural ability to control the vehicle. I was so comfortable I 

allowed him to take the vehicle to a Motorkhana vent by himself. Cam arranged the tilt-tray, they had 

another successful night, his YouTube videos of the night impressed us, there have been many 

drivers of that car, he is in the top 3.  

I believe Jaiden has a very bright motorsport future, he has the passion, a natural ability and the 

determination to see it through. I encouraged Jaiden to allocate some time to writing a business 

plans and proposals to give reference to the goals he has set, to work out how to develop and sell his 

brand to sponsors, to what value they can expect from their collaboration. 

We are very proud to be part of Jaiden journey, I am confident he is a rising star, we wish him all the 

best for his future endeavours. Please feel free to call and discuss further as required. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Danny Probert 

Xdrift Industries Pty Ltd 

0487 041 453 

dannyprobert81@gmail.com 



 

 


